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HAPPY   NEW   YEAR  

  

Americana Corvette Club is excited about 2023 and all the fun it will bring  

HOWEVER, we must look back to 2022 for a minute to review  

our AWESOME CHRISTMAS PARTY!  

Thank you to Tom and Rose Lynn for putting it together for us!  

     



              

        

       

             



         

         

The High Point Awards for 2022 

First Place went to President Steve Shepard ** with an awesome 36.5 points 

  

   Second Place: Bob Gaines                Third Place Tie: Kevin Ferguson & BonnieLandingham 

                                  

 



AND THEN THE SHENANAGANS STARTED!!  

         

 

     

 

 

     



And the fun everyone had exchanging gifts!       

                                              

       

       

     

 

 

ARE YOU READY FOR 2023? 

 

The January Meeting of Americana Corvette Club will be important to attend.  

Please bring with you, your thoughts, ideas, and plans for Corvette Cruises,  

and Corvette Luncheons, Dinners and most of all Corvette Fun. 

The January Meeting will take place at Logan’s Roadhouse,  

Thursday, January 19th.  6 p.m. Social/Dinner 7p.m.Meeting 

 



 

 

CLUB BUSINESS:   

Annual Corvette Events are in the works, Izzy’s Annual Corvette Run, Virginia City Week-End and 

The Long Running Fort Bragg Event. 

Americana Corvette Club will be diligently looking for a Newsletter Person. Bonnie can continue to do 

this temporarily.  Please contact President Steve Shepard or Vice President Bob Gaines to express 

your interest in this posititon. 

Bonnie is offering to continue to oversee the email account and is asking that the New Newsletter 

Person send her the Newsletter by email and she will distribute it exactly the way the Secretery sends 

the Monthly Meeting Minutes, eliminating the need for additional Club email addresses.    

 

 

 Bonnie Landingham   

    

 

              

 

 


